
I write to you today regarding Anugwom Izuchukwu Goodluck, a frontline care worker facing 
a deportation order from the UK Home Office. Anugwom’s mother and brother are UK 
citizens, he does not have close family back in Nigeria, and he wishes to stay here in the 
UK. 
 
I am deeply troubled and upset at the unfair treatment and unjust deportation order issued 
against him. I stand in solidarity with Anugwom and ask the Home Office to reconsider this 
unconscionable decision. Anugwom is a shining example of the type of individual who we 
should honour in the country, having put his own life at risk while working as a frontline 
careworker throughout the pandemic. I demand that this government treat carers with the 
respect and dignity they deserve, putting into practice the principles they preach - the 
applause and verbal praise the government is happy to publicly display is meaningless if this 
is how they choose to reward their key workers. 
 
I applaud Anugwom’s selflessness during this pandemic, and I implore you and the Home 
Office to guarantee his right to remain in this country and to resolve this gross injustice, 
commending his efforts and resolve. I request that you use your elected platform to 
represent the views of your constituents, to urge the authorities to act with compassion and 
with respect. 
 
I urge you to: 
 
- Write to the Home Secretary, Priti Patel, and demand that she reconsider and revoke this 
unjust deportation. 
 
- Publicly sign and share the petition linked below on social media with the hashtag, 
#IStandWithGoodluck 
 
I am hopeful that with your support this matter can be resolved swiftly, and Anugwom will be 
treated in a manner deserving of his selfless work, as evidence that our frontline workers are 
not dispensable. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
XXX 
 
 
Petition: 
https://www.change.org/p/home-office-end-the-deportation-of-anugwom-izuchukwu-goodluck 


